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Mining Right Application Update 

 

 

West Wits Mining (ASX: WWI, “West Wits” or “the Company”) provides the following update with regards to the 

progress of the appeals process and mining right application for the Witwatersrand Basin Project (“WBP”) in 

South Africa. 

 

The Company’s lawyers received an update from the Department of Environment, Forestry and Fisheries 

(“DEFF”) on the status of the process.  The DEFF provided written confirmation of earlier verbal advice that a 

decision on the appeals by the Minister would be made by 16th March 2021 (SAST). 

 

The Company expects the DEFF to complete the task within the timeline and the Company will continue to work 

proactively with its legal team to bring the appeals process to conclusion. 

 

West Wits Chairman, Michael Quinert commented, “The Company is pleased to have received advice from the 

DEFF that the Minister has been informed and a decision on the appeals is imminent.  West Wits remains confident 

in a successful outcome with the lengthy delay being attributed to the impacts of COVID-19 and a backlog of 

matters at the DEFF.  The West Wits Team continue to advance exploration and feasibility works at the WBP and 

look forward to ramping up development activities towards maiden underground production in 2021 upon a 

successful appeals outcome. 
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